

Begistered Charity Number 1049274

Thank You!



This certificate is awarded to

Balloonz

Thank you for all your support for the benefit of the patients at

The Manchester Children's Hospital's

This certificate is awarded in recognition of outstanding achievements

Central Manchester and Manchester Children's University Hospitals NHS Trust



Charities Office, Royal Manchester Children's Hospital, Hospital Road, Pendlebury, Manchester M27 4HA Telephone: 0161 922 2217 Fax: 0161 922 2947

Balloonz De-wey Distribution Ltd 12 Coltsfoot Close Hedge End Southampton SO30 4UN

7th June 2009

Dear Cindy

My I thank you so much for all your help and support over the years for our charity shops at Booth Hall and Pendlebury Children's Hospital's.

We really did appreciate all your efforts to help us provide a much needed service for the staff, parents and patients.

Best wishes to you all. Yours Sincerely

Mrs P Whiteside Charities Manager